From: Christina Noh

To: City Clerk
Subject: Items from the Audience regarding Ordinance 3059
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 2:58:46 PM
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Dear council members.
Please amend Ordinance #3059 to protect all children and residents for our community.
Below are our request to be heard

1. Respect Good Neighbor Agreement: please include public input and have the rules and
regulations to protect the community and also the residents at the shelter.

2. Background check should be required. This is located in front of school and the kids should
be protected at all cost.

3. There are many families facing evictions this winter and this is perfect locations for
families. Kids and parents can walk to three public schools. Highland middle school(5 min
walking) Interlake high school and Sherwood elementary school(both are 10 min walking
distance) Working parents can ask for the affordable childcare center right in front of the
hotel. Kindercare(1 min walking distance)

This proposed shelter located in the center of three public schools. Homeless populations
affected by mental health issues and separately those with drug addictions need specialized,
intensive and expensive programs/housing. The hotel in Redmond's Overlake neighborhood is
not appropriate for these services. My families and my friends cannot send private school or
gift programs to have my kids stay away from the drug and possible expose. We are
depending on the public education for our kids future. We are working class with full time on
the front line. Having this proposed Low barrier shelter in front our kids is not helping our
kids future nor the residents unless they are families in need of education and school access. I
grew up in poor environment and did not have a higher education, and I really hope to provide
the better and safe environment for our kids. Please make a best judgment and help us to
protect our children and their future. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kin family.
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From: Maria Arns
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Subject: Ordinance 3059
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My name is Maria Lynn Arns I am the So. King County/Auburn Outreach Lead for the Lived
Experience Coalition. I am here to address Ordinance 3059.

I am in favor of people being housed in the Silver Cloud Inn, appealing to the humanity of all
involved. These people who will be housed at the Silver Cloud are from this community and
have a right to stay there.

We often look at the homeless with the stereotype of them being lazy and or on drugs. I had
an on the job injury. With the type of injury I had they don't keep LPN's and so I not only lost
my career and my home. You can get over losing a house but losing your ability to take care
of yourself is hard.

While I had family here because it was my desire to stay clean and sober homelessness was
my only solution because I did not qualify for services. It was a hard 7 years and I have been
housed now almost 3 years. At 66 I am grateful to be housed.
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